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Workshop on Industrial Safety - January 1, 2023 

 

Date: January 1, 2023 

 

Participants: 30 

 

Facilitator: Mr. Gaurang Baxi 

 

 

Saffron Institute of Technology conducted a Workshop on Industrial Safety on January 

1, 2023, with the participation of 30 students from the 2nd and 3rd years of the 

Mechanical and Civil Engineering branches. Mr. Gaurang Baxi, an expert faculty member 

from the Civil Engineering department, led the workshop, providing students with 

crucial insights into workplace safety protocols. 

 

Workshop Details: 

 

 Objective: The primary goal of the workshop was to enrich students with 

essential knowledge and skills related to industrial safety, emphasizing its 

significance in professional settings. 

 

 Content Delivery: Mr. Gaurang Baxi employed a comprehensive approach, 

blending theoretical foundations with practical scenarios. This method ensured 

that students gained a holistic understanding of industrial safety practices. 

 

 Target Audience: The workshop was tailored for 2nd and 3rd-year students of the 

Mechanical and Civil Engineering branches, aligning the content with their 

academic levels and future professional requirements. 

 

 Empowering Students: The expert faculty imparted invaluable knowledge that 

empowered students to prioritize and implement robust safety measures in 

industrial settings. This knowledge is deemed crucial for their future careers, 

ensuring a secure and well-informed professional trajectory. 

 

Outcome: 

 

The Workshop on Industrial Safety proved to be a valuable experience for the 

participating students. The insights gained will contribute to their overall awareness of 

safety protocols and enhance their ability to create secure environments in future 

industrial endeavors. 

 

 

 



Conclusion: 

 

Saffron Institute of Technology extends appreciation to Mr. Gaurang Baxi for his expert 

facilitation of the Workshop on Industrial Safety. The institution is committed to 

organizing such informative sessions that equip students with practical knowledge 

essential for their success in the professional sphere. 
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